
 

 
 
 
To: Teresa Dexter, Secretary 

Humboldt – Del Norte SELPA 
 

From:  Governing Board – Eureka City Schools  
  Susan Johnson 
  Jessica Rebholtz 
  Rebecca Pardoe  
  Lisa Ollivier 
  Mike Duncan 
 
Date:  December 14, 2023 
 
Re: Confirmation of Governing Board Vote on December 14, 2024 to Change the 

Policy Council Representation from Fred Van Vleck, Ed.D. to Gary Storts 
 
 
 
I, Susan Johnson, hereby certify that on December 14, 2023, the Governing Board of Eureka 
City Schools voted to change the Policy Council Representation from Fred Van Vleck, Ed.D., 
to Gary Storts, effective January 1, 2024.  
 
 
Ayes:   _________ 
 
Noes:   _________ 
 
Absent:  _________ 
 
 
 
______________________________________________________________ 
Susan Johnson 
Board President 
Eureka City Schools  
 


